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Management Group Standing Orders 
I have updated the management group standing orders to be in line with the new constitution. This 
was done with consultation from each group to ensure the content was correct. The standing orders 
were passed at last night’s Clubs & Societies Board.  
 
Training 
All of the training documents are in the process of being rewritten. The finance manuals are being 
consolidated into four smaller booklets, Money In, Money Out, Transfers and Event Budgeting. This 
should hopefully simplify the booklets and make information easier to find. The new training 
manuals should be published within the next couple of weeks.  
 
New Projects Committee 
The Imperial Co operative has been set up and running successfully on campus with regular stalls in 
Serfield.  
 
New Clubs Committee 
The new clubs committee met on 14 May to consider five proposals; Kabaddi, LOLsoc Imperial 
College Synthetic Biology, ICSM heart and Starcraft. The Kabaddi and Starcraft club have been 
created. The committee suggested that the remaining proposals carry out their activities under 
existing groups.  


